
From: SANDRA HELMS 
[mailto:SANDRA.HELMS@sjhhealth.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 11:55 AM
To: 'Sarah@BangorSymphony.org'
Subject: performance
 
Hello!  I just wanted to write to the Bangor Symphony and 
let you folks know that we had a couple of ladies come do 
a performance for St. Joseph Healthcare for a grand 
opening of a house that was being dedicated.  The ladies 
were Sascha Zaburdaeva and Laura Gallucci.  These 
ladies were not only kind and gracious, but their 
performance was absolutely wonderful and their music 
was so fitting for our event.  There were several comments 
throughout the event from people in attendance that spoke 
of how lovely the music and the ladies themselves were.  
We just wanted to pass this along.  Have a wonderful day! 
 
Sandra Helms
Public Relations and System Integration
St. Joseph Healthcare/St. Joseph Hospital
phone: 207-907-1720 fax: 207-262-1917
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